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November 15, 2010 
 
 
 
Mike Brennan 
112 South Victoria Street 
St. Paul, MN 55105 
 

 

VIA EMAIL: mike.brennan@netzero.com 
 

 

Re: Remove or Repair at 590 Gorman Avenue. 
 File ID:  ALH 10-961 
 
Dear Mr. Brennan: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 9, 2010 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended the following conditions to be met by the close of 
business on November 30:  1) a Code compliance inspection report to be completed; and 2) a 
revised work plan submitted.  If the conditions are met, she will recommend continuing the 
public hearing to December 1, 2010. 
 
The matter is scheduled for City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 17, 2010 at 
5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
   
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yanarrelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email)  
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